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TATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

-
RHODE ISLAND ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
Nuclear Science Center
South Ferry Road
Narragansett, R.I. 02882-1197

'

June 1,1994

I
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Docket No. 50-193

Mr. Marvin Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
i

| Non-Power Reactors, Decommissioning and
Environmental Project Directorate

Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV/V
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
Washington, D.C. 20555 '

Dear Mr. Mendonca:
|

Enclosed you will find a copy of the proposed Emergency Core
Cooling System for Facility License No. R-95. This system
would enable the reactor power rating to be increased to 3
megawatts when a larger primary cooling pump is installed.
Revisions to sections of the Safety Analysis Report that are
effected by this modification are enclosed. If there are
any questions, please call me at 401-789-9391.
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Enclosure

cc: Jim Matos, Argonne National Laboratory
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